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To: publicationregl9
Subject: Wilpshire Woodland

| wish to raise my objects to the proposed building in Wilpshire Woodland area.

This area is one of the few natural habitat to many wildlife.

We live on Walden Road which backs onto to this area, the building of homes , would not only damage the
ancient woodland but many of the wildlife.

During the summer month we often watch the bats, listen to the owls, we have badgers visit often,
hedgehogs and even cuckoo's during the day.

In the early morning you can sometimes see the deer. We have watched many different birds from our
garden during the day.

Building these homes, would stop this natural habitat. The devastation to the wildlife would be
atastrophic.

We ask you to reconsider your pending decision.




